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There was discussion about why this recommendation was sent back to the Board asking for direction.  Ms. Luzenski read back to the Board the ALJ recommended decision.  Ms. Luzenski explained that there was no complete transcript available to the Board as the recorder was not turned back on by the ALJ during the hearing, but the Board did receive the full transcript of what was available.  


Mr. Fred Wurtzel, representing Ms. Patrick-Langtry brought to the attention of the Board that there was another hearing scheduled.  Staff clarified that this new hearing is a separate issue from the one that is currently being discussed by the Board. 


Ms. Patrick-Langtry spoke on the reconfiguration of the route and the discussion that took place with the PA’s, but this discussion did not have anything to do with the recommendation currently on the table.  

Scott moved to reverse the decision of the ADMINISTRATIVE LAW JUDGE; SChuck seconded

Discussion:  there was discussion about what took place at the last Commission meeting and how the motion was previously stated, what was lacking and how it needed to be worded now.  
ROLL CALL VOTE:  Scott aye, Posont nay, 

SChuck nay

THE MOTION FAILED.
Posont moved to remand back to THE ADMINISTRATIVE LAW JUDGE a request for a rehearing of this case for a full transcript because there was no full transcript upon which to base the previous decision; schuck seconded


Discussion:  Included whether this was clearly stated, if there was a need to cite the rule regarding the need for a transcript and if the motion made was to affirm, reject or to modify this ALJ recommendation.  

THE MOTION PASSED UNANIMOUSLY 

Chair Pilarski asked that, in the future, no operators be put in place in sites that are being contested.  

